
Yoncalla School District Board of Directors is seeking an individual to fill the vacancy of 

Position 4 on the Yoncalla School Board. The person selected to fill the vacancy will serve 

the remainder of the term, which ends June 30, 2023. The appointment is anticipated to 

occur at the May 11, 2022 School Board meeting. The decisions made by the Yoncalla 

School Board are based on the following District Priorities, adopted on August 16, 2017. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

An individual interested in serving as a Board Director must be a registered voter and a 
resident of Yoncalla School District.  Please submit the following information: 
 

 Name and address 

 A letter explaining your interest and qualifications.  
 

Information must be received by May 10, 2022.  Please submit material to:  
 

Yoncalla School District 
PO Box 568/292 5th St. 
Yoncalla, OR 97499 
 

Or emailed to:  laurie.simleness@douglasesd.k12.or.us 
 

Applicants will be interviewed and a new Board Director may be appointed during the 
May 11, 2022 School Board meeting. 
 

If you need further information, please contact Laurie Simleness at 541-849-2782.  

 

Yoncalla School District Priorities 

Priority #1 

Each student will enjoy positive, engaging learning environments. 

Priority #2 

Each child will possess the knowledge and skills necessary to be successful in post-

secondary education and careers, and the self-reliance to be a productive citizen. 

Priority #3 

A strong sense of community is recognized and nurtured among all stakeholders. 

 
Priority #4 

Facilities and finances will be managed effectively and efficiently for the 
benefit of each child. 
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